
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 6 October 2005 

8. KATE VALLEY – SITE VISIT 
 
 The visit to view operations at Kate Valley involving member authorities is to be held on Tuesday 

18 October 2005 departing at 12.30 pm from the Christchurch City Council’s offices in Tuam Street. 


